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REPORT OF IMPORTANCE OF PLUMBING IN CIVIL ENGINEERING PROJECTS 

HELD ON 03.01.2023  

“Importance of Plumbing in Civil Engineering Projects” was conducted by  

Puducherry Smart City Development Limited, (PSCDL) Puducherry in association 

with Institution of Engineers (India), and Puducherry State Centre. The Chief 

Guestwas Dr. S.Virapan, Managing Director Sanvir Associates.Pvt.Ltd,Chennai. 

The programme was started with welcome address delivered by Dr. 

S.Thirougnanme,Honorary Secretary of IEI PSCfollowed by a Felicitation Address 

given by Er. K.Somasundaram, Manager, PSCDL Puducherry. Vote of Thanks 

given by Er. V.Chitra, ManagerPSCDL, Puducherry and 38 Third year Civil 

Engineering Studentsof Puducherry Technological University (PTU) were attended 

the workshop and gained the knowledge on plumbing in the various projects that 

are explored by the Smart City Mission Puducherry. 
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Dr. S.Thirougnaname Honorary Secretary of IEI PSC honouring the Chief Guest  

 Dr. S,Virappan Managing Director,Sanvir Associates Pvt Ltd,Chennai in the presence of 

Er. V.Chitra, Manager and Er. J.Somasundaram, Manager,PSCDL.Puducherry 

 

 

 
 

A view ofStudents gathering and listening to the Chief Guest  Lecture  

 



 
 
 

Dr. S.Thirougnanme, Honorary Secretary of IEI PSC explaining brief note about the 

program to all the  students 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


